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I apologize for any issues in format or style due to submission from a mobile device 

for time constraints. 

The information I have seen suggests that the exceedingly limited use of lead-

containing fuels at Portland International Raceway is not a meaningful contributor to 

environmental issues in the area. 

I support the continued move away from lead-containing fuels for motorsport, but this 

should be done by working with sanctioning bodies to phase them out, not by making 

Oregon’s race venues incompatible with existing organizations. I live a few minutes 

from PIR, and that venue is very important to me. This legislation is somewhere 

between poorly conceived and a poorly veiled attack on PIR specifically, given the 

number of tracks fitting the description. 


